MUSCULOSKELETAL
PROBLEMS?

From November 1st 2020, if you contact The
Hollies Medical Practice about an onset of any of
the following issues you will be directed to a
specialist.

You do not always need to see your GP for these issues in the first
instance, if you have ongoing medical conditions that may be causing ( ~ Hollies Medical Practice

these pains please let a member of staff know.




